
Announcements Oct 23, 2023  
 

 

A reminder of the Reach for the Top information meeting today at the beginning of noon 
hour will be in Ms. Martin's room B126  
 

Congratulations to the following athletes who competed in the Provincial Cross Country meet in Moncton 
on Friday: Leah Burtt, Milla Merenmies, Emma Saunders, Christiana Wittmeier, Mackenzie MacLellan, and 
Xander Patterson, all of whom ran excellent races. Congratulations to the JV Boys team, consisting of 
Dawson Dussault, Jordan Gallagher, Alex MacDonald, and Noah Ebbett, who placed 5th among all schools 
in the team competition. Thank you to all parents and guardians who made it possible for students to 
attend the meets, and to Clareta Livingstone and Jackson Culberson, previous graduates and cross 
country runners, who showed up to provide encouragement and cheer this year’s runners. 

 

Varsity boys basketball tryouts will be Friday and Monday from 3:30-5:00pm 

 

Tryouts for all those interested in Girl's basketball will be Monday, October 23rd 5-
6:30.   Please be changed and ready to go onto the floor at 5pm sharp. 
 

 

 

 

 


